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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a residential burglary that 
occurred on April 4

th
 at approximately 6:00 P.M. The incident took place in the 1300 

block of Southwest 4
th

 Court in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

The suspect gained entry into the residence by opening a window. Once inside the 
suspect stepped on the couch located by the window, leaving a foot print.  
 

The suspect was observed leaving the residence on a bicycle. A second suspect was 
observed standing in front of the residence while the other suspect entered the 
residence.  
 

Anyone with further information regarding the burglary or the identity of the suspect is 
encouraged to contact Detective Amy Hoover at 954-828-5914.  

 
(Suspect that entered residence) 
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